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      BY E-MAIL  
 
January 28, 2011 
 
 
David Sinclair 
Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. 
215 Mellick Ave. 
P.O. Box 2680 
Kenora ON  P9N 3X8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sinclair:  
 
Re: Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. 

Application for Rates  
Application Board File Number EB-2010-0135 
 
 

On January 27, 2011 Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. (“Kenora Hydro”) notified 

the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) that due to a number of factors it will be unable 

to complete the interrogatory responses by the January 31, 2011 deadline. Kenora  

Power indicated that it now targets February 11, 2011 for the completion and 

submission of the interrogatory responses.  

 

The Board advises parties to this proceeding that it expects Kenora Hydro to file the 

interrogatory responses by February 11, 2011.  

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
 
CC. Parties of Record 
 


